
Wednesday 12th July 2023

Dear Families,

You will have received our flyer on 10th July about our Summer Festival event on
Friday this week. I wanted to provide some further details about this exciting
event.

Children should arrive at school at the usual time of 8.50am ready for the school day. Although it is a day
of fun, children must still wear their usual school uniform.

During the day children will be taken to different workshops by their class teacher. These activities
include: a flamenco workshop; yoga; arts and crafts; wheelchair basketball; poetry and rhyme; African
drumming workshop; circus skills, and more!

From 3.20pm all children will be dismissed from the Forston street entrance so that we can finish
setting up for the party. Teachers will line up classes along the pavement outside the school so please
collect children from their lining up spot. Nursery and Reception children will be collected from the
inside door.

Once children have been collected, you are welcome to walk around to the Napier Grove entrance for our
family event. Gates will open at around 3.40pm and the event will run until 5.00pm. Please see
important reminders below regarding the family event.

● The event is free of charge and will include live music, food, workshops, games and a raffle!

● We would love families to donate food to the event. If you are able to donate some food, please let
us know your contribution on the sign up sheet at the school office and gate.

● Children must be escorted by an adult to the party. Children without adults will not be allowed to
join, including children from years 5 and 6.

● Due to the event, there will be no after school clubs. However, the playcentre will run as usual.

We can’t wait to see you all there as we celebrate the end of a fantastic year at Thomas Fairchild.

Kind regards,

Matthew Trahair
Headteacher

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LQ4P9K0pOJp_SP-VcYFr6QClElcdJLom/view?usp=sharing

